
Week 5 Reflection
Classrooms are the museums of learning.

This is the thought I had during our talk this week on curation. As teachers we are responsible
for curating high-quality educational content for our students and our peers. After this week, I
will be sure to not be a scrooge or a tabloid!

Now, reflecting on my new technology this week, I am not sure if I have found Obsidian all that
useful, to be honest. I can see the graph function being useful in certain contexts, but I am not
sure it is something that I will use all that often. (However, I am typing my reflection in it this
week, and I noticed that when I typed an open bracket, it automatically added a closed bracket
for me -- cool!). Also, I noticed that whenever I use Obsidian, it overheats my laptop --
concerning! I do like how crisp the typing looks, I'm not sure it's enough to overrule my deep
attachment to the Google ecosystem.

This week, I also found it interesting when we talked about never being able to get off email
lists. Last term, I had to subscribe to the Rick Hansen foundation website for an assignment. I
have tried unsubscribing from this man's newsletter no fewer than six times, and I am still
receiving regular emails. It is madness! If anyone has any ideas for how to get off his list,
please let me know!

Credit to Mareike for the great idea of typing this reflection out on a tech tool and Silver for
proofreading!

Have a great week everyone, especially my loyal readers!

Markus Meyer

https://wakelet.com/wake/8jiDMP0E7jyU_dXfX-5Ak
https://myexplorations.opened.ca/

